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COMCAST

March 19, 2020

City Clerk

City of Ann Arbor

301 E. Huron St, 2nd F1.
Ann Arbor, M1 48107

Re: Continuation of Communications Services During COVID-19 National Emergency

Dear City Clerk:

As communities and households continue to grapple with the COVID-19 pandemic and the Declaration of
National Emergency, first and foremost, the health and safety of our customers, employees, and
communities is our top priority and concern. Comcast will continue to ensure that our communications
facilities and services are operating and maintained during this period of National Emergency. These
steps may include deploying technicians and other employees, fueling vehicles and other equipment, and
maintaining fulfillment and customer service centers, in order to operate, access, repair, or construct such
facilities to prevent loss of service or to restore service.

Please feel free to contact me at 734-359-2308 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Kyle V. azurek

Manager of External Affairs
Comcast, Heartland Region
41112 Concept Drive
Plymouth, MI 48170



